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Our Lady of Peace  
April- May 2023 - Newsletter  

Faith    Learning    Respect    Safety 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
Term 4 
 
We have had a safe return to school for Term 4 and I attach a calendar of some key dates and 
activities in which we will be participating over the next, nine weeks. We will be very busy! This will 
be posted on our school website too and a copy issued to you via Group call email. 
Further information will be issued as each event arises. 
Please follow us on Twitter too! 
 
Education Services    
 

This is a chance to tell Education Services what you think of education in the city 
Stakeholder Surveys that Education Services are undertaking.  
 
Live survey link for parents/carers – https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/ESSSparent/ 
 
A message will also be sent to parents/carers of pupils in all stages (P1 to S6) via Groupcall inviting them to 
participate in the survey and make their views known. 
 
Where parents/carers have one or more children in the same school then they should answer the survey once 
thinking about the school their children all attend.    
 
If parents have children who attend different schools within Glasgow, then we would ask them to complete the 
survey for each different school their children attend. 
 
We will be asking similar questions of pupils to gather information on pupils’ experience of school.  
 
The survey will be available until 12th May 2023. 
 

Uniforms 
 
Term 4 can be one when children and parents can relax sadly with high uniform standards. Please 
support our uniform policy and ensure your child comes to school in full uniform. I will continue to 
address the wearing of leggings, running/sports tights, jogging trousers, polo shirts, school colours, 
etc. in order to address standards slipping. Hopefully, with your help we can remain proud of high 
uniform standards. I am happy to discuss the matter should you have any questions/concerns. 
 
Parent Council 
 
We are hoping to establish a new Parent Council, something that every successful school should 
have. I have outlined some of the key roles and   work of a Parent Council (please see attached) and 
ask that if you can in any way support us, please come along to the next meeting on Wednesday 3rd 
May 4.45pm- 6pm. 
Sincerely,  
Mrs A M McDonald     
Headteacher  
Email gw17olopoffice@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk  Telephone 0141 773 0550 
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